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Week at a Glance (the WAG) 
 
  
 
Week at a Glance – Week of September 21 
 
Monday, September 21st 
Twoonies for Terry 
 
Tuesday, September 22nd 

Twoonies for Terry 
First Day of Fall 
 
Wednesday, September 23rd 
Twoonies for Terry 
Terry Fox Run 
First Day “In Class” for Blended Learners 12:35 
 
Thursday, September 24th 

Twoonies for Terry 
 
Friday, September 25th 
Twoonies for Terry 
 
 
Terry Fox Run 
The Terry Fox Run will be held on Wednesday, September 23rd. This year will look a little bit different 
due to COVID guidelines. Classes will be taking turns running around our big field as they continue the 
Marathon of Hope. Depending on the air quality next week, we will monitor and adjust activity levels for 
the students. We are asking students to bring in their "Twoonies for Terry" all next week. Please have 
your children dressed appropriately and have a water bottle for the day! Thank you for your support! 
 
Meet the Teacher Night – Completely New Format 
Each year we invite families to come in to meet our teachers and see the classrooms and the school. This 
year due to new guidelines our “Meet the Teacher” event will take on a completely different format. We 
will not hold an in-class event but instead, teachers will connect with you through a SWAY, Virtual Tour 
or another method to share information about themselves and their classrooms. Expect to hear from then 
between September 23 and September 30. 
 
Student Safety 
We ask that all families be respectful of traffic rules and student safety. This week we observed several 
families making U-Turns on the road in front of the school and one car in particular made a wide U-Turn 
and drove on the sidewalk, almost striking several children. We know that they traffic in front of the 
school can be congested and slow moving but we ask you always make student safety a priority. If 
possible, walk to school or come a bit earlier. Traffic is always worst near the first and second bell. 
 
School Supplies 
We appreciate the many families who have purchased school supplies on line or at the store. In any other 
year we would ask that all supplies be brought to school and then stored in the classroom. This year, we 
ask that you keep supplies at home until the teachers requests items to come in.  This is done, in the off 
chance, conditions change and home learning could resume.  



Looking Ahead 
 
September 28 - Non-Instructional Day 
September 30 - Orange Shirt Day 
 
October 6 - Individual Photos 
October 12 - Thanksgiving 
October 23 - Non-Instructional Day 
October 28 - Early Dismissal 1:30 pm 
October 31 - Halloween 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


